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Date:  August 24, 2021 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project # SST21-18 Award 
 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to Cactus Asphalt 

for project SST21-18 for the crack sealing of select streets within the city. This work is allocated 

in the current fiscal year budget through the use of Street Sales Tax revenues. This project is 

included in the Fiscal Year 2022 Capital Improvement and Street Maintenance Plan discussed 

at the July 6, 2021 city council meeting.  
 
 


